Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you and get your consent for your child to ride the bus at Bright Beginnings
Academy School Age Center for field trip purposes. It also explains the rules on the bus as well as
expected behavior. On Wednesdays' we will be transported by the Apple Bus Company.

Transportation provided by Bright Beginnings Academy is a privilege. Inappropriate conduct during a field
trip or on the bus, may result in denial of transportation privileges and/or field trip privileges.

Listed below are some general rules to follow:

Obey the teacher's instructions.

Keep the aisles clear.

Remain seated until the scheduled stop.
Keep all body parts inside the vehicle.

Do not yell or use vulgar or abusive language.
Be respectful to the teachers and others.
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Conduct on the bus:

The kiddos are to remain seated while the bus is in motion.

The bus aisle must be kept clear.

Loud talking, screaming, and unnecessary movement could distract the driver and create an unsafe
condition.

Normal conversation is permitted, but vulgar or profane language is prohibited.

When stopped for railroad tracks, keep quiet so the driver may listen for the sound of approaching trains.
Do not change seats. Stay in the first seat selected.

Arms, head and other parts of the body are to be kept inside the bus.

Throwing objects inside or out of the bus may cause an accident and is not allowed.

Do not mark, cut, or scratch any part of the bus. Vandalism costs everyone.

0. The emergency door and exit controls shall be used by students ONLY during supervised drills or actual
emergencies
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Please go over the above rules with your kiddo so they are aware and understand what will be expected of them as
they participate in our summer field trips. With your assistance and cooperation, together we can make every effort
to ensure the safety of your children while they ride the bus to and from field trips.

If you would like your kiddo to ride the bus to and from field trips please sign and date below and return the slip to
your child’s teacher.

| give my permission for my child to ride the
bus to and from field trips at Bright Beginnings Academy. | have reviewed the dates and times
of each field trip. | understand when and where my child will be transported by the BBA bus. |
give BBA permission to transport my child to ALL field trips!

Parent Signature Date

| do not give permission for my child to ride
the bus to and from field trips at Bright Beginnings Academy.

Parent Signature Date:




